VANCOUVER

Clark College receives
$191,000 training grant

Clark College’s corporate
education unit has received a
$191,000 Job Skills Program
grant to provide training for ap-
proximately 90 personnel from
Southwest Washington Medical
Center, Vancouver Radiologists,
Lifeline Connections, Columbia
River Mental Health and North-
west Cancer Specialists.

The grant will provide on-site
training showing how health
care providers can streamline
business operations with meth-
ods used in the manufacturing
industry. This is the second grant
Clark College has received for
training in the health care field.



